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May 2025 
 
Half Term Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What a busy term! School trip to Woodstock Museum, baking 100 cakes for VE Day and celebrating VE day. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed writing letters of thanks to Alison from Woodstock Museum, walking to the post box to 
post them and we were thrilled when we received a reply from her.  
 
Next term we will be continuing our topic of ‘School Days,’ As well as studying several smaller projects spread over 
the course of the term. These are detailed on the topic web. 
 
In preparation for one of our smaller projects is called ‘Chop, Slice and Mash’ I would like you to follow a recipe, this 
could be something sweet or savoury. You may wish to create a record showing the steps you took, writing the 
recipe or even evaluating your food after your have sampled it. Children will be encouraged to share and discuss 
their work with the class before it is incorporated into a topic display. Topic homework is due in the first day back to 
school – Monday 2nd June. 
 
Spelling Homework 
Over half term children will be set spelling homework via Class Dojo. Please note there will be no CGP Maths or 
Reading Comprehension so these books will be kept at school.  
 
Reading Challenge 
Don’t forget about the reading challenge, lots of Unicorns are working their way through the challenges. If you 
require any guidance or new copies, please message me on Class Dojo. 
 
Year 1 Phonics Screening 
If your child is in Year 1, they will take part in the Phonics Screening Check in June. You may wish to encourage them 
to practise using their phonics over Easter using; https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/buried-
treasure.  
 
We hope you have a lovely, restful holiday. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Purves and Mrs Faulkner 
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